
TELEPHONE NORTH 4-7070 

123 WOODLAND AVE.. WESTWOOD. N.J. 

September 24, 1958 

I 

Mr. Grote Reber 
c/o General Delivery 
Wailuku, Maui 
Hawaii 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Thank you for your letter of the 10th. We have not as yet received 

your samples, but they will likely arrive in the near future. 

The 2% accuracy refers to the Carbon-14 content and results in an 

uncertainty of about .:!: 100 years on a near modern sample. 

Due to an oversight you were quoted a backlog extending through 

July 1958. Our present backlog extends through October 1958. We will forward 

the results of our analysis as soon as possible after we receive the samples. 

Sincerely yours, 

ISOTOPES, INC. 

It/Jk-j~ 
Milton A. Trautman 

MAT:hdb 


